
                                                                                    
                                                                                         January 4, 2020

To whom it may concern,

I am pleased to write this recommendation for Patricia Oehler.

Patricia was employed as a Lead Spanish Teacher for our Preschool and Kindergarten sections 
as well as for our Summer Camp. Her first day of employment was January 6, 2003. Her last 
day of employment was June 14, 2005.

Patricia had a wonderful rapport with her students. She was firm, yet fair and was able to well 
articulate to her students her expectations. She successfully utilized our curriculum and 
continuously sought out strategies and methodologies to implement in her classroom.

Patricia successfully worked with students with a variety of learning styles and abilities.
She was able to meet the needs of the students she taught regardless of their differences.

Patricia will be an incredible asset to your school. I am certain she will provide an enriched, 
rewarding and nurturing education to your students.

Sincerely,

Lee Corley

EIN # 23-2815905
2133 Arch Street, Lower Atrium, Philadelphia, PA 19103  
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